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         5th September 2023 
 
Welcome Back to a new school year 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to Leavening Primary after what I hope has been a positive and 
happy summer for you all. The sun is shining (typically) and the children have all 
arrived at school with their usual positivity and determined attitudes. 
 
I would like to formally welcome our new teaching team to Leavening. Miss 
Templeman takes the helm in Oak Trees class and has spent a busy summer 
preparing a beautiful classroom environment and exciting learning opportuntites for 
the children. In Oak Trees this year, Miss Templeman and myself will share the 
teaching role as outlined below. Miss Mitchelmore and Mrs Stockill will continue in 
their roles as before: 
 

 morning afternoon 

Monday Miss Templeman Miss Templeman 

Tuesday Miss Templeman Miss Templeman/Mrs Mitchell 

Wednesday Miss Templeman Miss Mitchelmore 

Thursday Miss Templeman Mrs Mitchell 

Friday Miss Mitchelmore/Mrs Stockill Mrs Mitchell 

 
We warmly welcome Mrs Bennett back into the teaching role in Conkers Class 
alongside Mr Mortimer. Both are excited about the role they will have in our 
Leavening School family and again, have spent the summer ensuring the learning 
environments and opportunities are stimulating and engaging. The structure for 
Conkers class teachers is as follows: 
 

 morning afternoon 

Monday Mrs Bennett Mrs Bennett 

Tuesday Mrs Bennett Mrs Bennett 

Wednesday Mrs Bennett Mrs Mitchell 

Thursday Mr Mortimer Mr Mortimer 

Friday Mr Mortimer/Mrs Stockill Mr Mortimer 

 
PE days 
 
On PE days, all children will need to come to school in their PE kits (details of the 
requirements are on outr website under ‘uniform’) 
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Oak Trees will have PE on a Thursday. 
 
Conkers will have PE on a Monday and a Friday 
 
We look forward to a successful term. Class newsletters will be set out at the end of 
the week and our first whole school newsletter will be sent out next Thursday, both 
containing all the information you need to keep you informed abut this half term. 
 
My best wishes 
 
Sian Mitchell 
 
 


